
A Town Board Meeting was held 
                        March 27, 2017 @ 7:00PM   

at the Town Hall 
Presiding:     Supervisor Bellows
Attending:       Councilman Dittus and Councilwoman Zell and 20  members of the public
 

Resolution # 2017-151 Motion to accept the minutes

Offered by Councilwoman Zell           Seconded By Councilman Dittus 
Briggs

BE IT RESOLVED TO accept the February  minutes.
All Voted Aye

Resolution # 2017-152        Claims and Vouchers

Offered by Councilwoman Zell     Seconded by Councilman Dittus

BE IT RESOLVED that the Town Board accept the audited voucher listed on Warrant # 2017-01Dated 
02/27/2017 in the total amount of $104,811.49
Charged as follows:

General Fund $37,146.35 Highway Fund: $65,710.37
Trust & Agency-$1190.00 Lighting and Special Districts-$764.77

All Voted Aye

Resolution # 2017-153 Town Clerks Report

Offered by Supervisor Bellows Seconded by Councilwoman Zell

BE IT RESOLVED to accept the Town Clerks Report.
All Voted Aye

Resolution # 2017-154 Supervisor Report

Offered By Councilwoman Zell            Seconded by Councilman Dittus

 All Board Members have received their financials 

BE IT RESOLVED to accept the Supervisors report for January.
 

All Voted Aye
Town Board Business

1. West Hurley asked about the town Big Truck Day funding. Supervisor Bellows said the Town 
would not be giving funds this year for the Big Truck Day.

2. The County will handle the Broadband 
3.  Shared Services would be much simpler to have one contract for all the towns to sign.
4. Reichel Road residents would have to get estimates to bring the road up to the Town specs.
5. Court appointment for court officer.
6. The Town Board agreed to let the Kingston High School hold a BBQ in the parking lot on May 

16th.

Resolution #2017-155 Court Appointment

Offered by Supervisor Bellows Seconded byCouncilman Dittus

BE IT RESOLVED that Hon Michael R. Jordan and Hon John Parker request the appointment of 
additional Court Officer Myles Schillinger.

All Voted Aye



 From the Departments

1. Highway Superintendent Russell gave a recap about the snow storm. He reported that 2 feet of 
snow fell  in the higher elevations. They had about 120 ton of salt and sand left.

Motion to Adjourn was made by Councilman Dittus seconded by Councilwoman Zell and all voted aye.

Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk


